
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO: All Family Care Providers 
 
FROM: Regional Clinical Efficiency Program and Regional Medicine Program 
 
Date: December 1, 2022 
 
Subject:     New Process for Sending Referrals to Respirology Services at Eastern Health  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Eastern Health is working to improve wait-times for Adult Respirology Services.  Effective December 
5, 2022, we will now be accepting new referrals for the respirology group though a central intake 
process via email or fax. 

The new central intake email is: respirology.intake@easternhealth.ca and  

The new central intake fax number is: 777-2605 

 

 

Thank you. 

/RH 
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